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Rotary Club 

Meets every Friday  

Noon 

at Papa Rocks  

Pizza Club 

Serving Turtle Creek 
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Turtle Creek/Turtle Creek Area High School All Class Get Together 

Please spread the word and invite your fellow classmates and friends. 

The TC/TCA All Class Get Together Committee is planning an All Class Get Together and all are welcome to attend. 
This is a casual gathering of Creekers, Shamrocks, Eagles and those who grew up in the area. ONLY 500 TICKETS 
WILL BE SOLD. GET YOURS BEFORE THEY SELL OUT. NO TICKETS WILL BE SOLD AT THE DOOR. 
 

Sunday, September 4, 2022 ~ 1 pm -11 pm  
Forest Hills Westinghouse Lodge ~ Greensburg Pike  

799 Barclay Avenue ~ East Pittsburgh, PA 15112  
Hot Buffet ~ 5:30 pm to 7:30 pm  
BYOB (Water and Soft Drinks Provided)  
Photo Booth ~ Class Photos will be taken.  

  

Tickets: $25/person, payable to: TURTLE CREEK GET TOGETHER  
Mail a self-addressed, stamped envelope to: 2408 Oneil Blvd., White Oak, PA 15131 

  
Please provide your name, year of graduation, if applicable, email and/or phone # for 

all and mailing address.  
Answers to Questions and Tickets are available from any of the following committee members:  
 

Jim DeMuzzio            (724) 771-7820    Pee Wee Palmer      (724) 744-0395  
Karen Thomas            (412) 243-5562    Gary Lasser             (412) 860-3573  
Joe Murray                 (412) 736-5937    Rocco Marusko       (412) 260-8133  

Melanie (Mikasinovich) Baden (412) 378-7273 
 

Or contact us by e-mail: reuniontctca@gmail.com 

Congratulations to Turtle Creek Elementary STEAM Academy students Katelyn and 
Charlotte who were the first and second place winners of the 12th annual LET’S 
CLEAR THE AIR POSTER CHALLENGE presented by the Pennsylvania Resources Coun-
cil! Students attending schools in a 10-county region entered the competition during 
the 2021 – 2022 academic year. 
This challenge encourages students to learn about the effects of air pollution and how 
to reduce their exposure. Then they were asked to take action through a poster cam-
paign promoting clean air and alternative transportation. Students were allowed to 
create their posters via a variety of media, including watercolor, pen and ink, crayon, 
marker and charcoal. A panel of judges selected the first place and second place win-

ners in three categories: Fourth and fifth grade students, sixth through eighth grade students, and high school students. 
Katelyn and Charlotte's posters will be on display with the other winners in Western Pennsylvania to promote clean air.  
     
    Katelyn             Charlotte 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
Registration is still ongoing for the 2022-23 school year. Parents or guardians interested in registering their child for kinder-
garten, as a transfer, or as a new resident to the Woodland Hills School District can download a registration packet 
at https://www.whsd.net/0/Content/148. Completed registration packets with supporting documents can be emailed 
to registration@whsd.net. They can also be returned in person by making an appointment. Registrations are currently be-
ing accepted in person at Woodland Hills High School. Registration appointments can be made for Tuesdays, Wednesdays 
and Thursdays from 9 a.m. to 2 p.m. 
--- 
The Woodland Hills School District Community Day is scheduled for Saturday, August 20 from 10 a.m. to 4 p.m. We will 
have games, activities, food and more along with an opportunity to meet with organizations the district partners with on a 
regular basis. Please keep an eye out for more information from the district throughout the summer about Community 
Day. 
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All Class Turtle Creek Reunion!!! 
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